
Getting things done – Victoria Park
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the local resident who contacted me recently to say that a
young Rowan tree in Victoria Park had been damaged.

I  reported  this  to  environment  management  who  very  promptly  resolved
matters.    My  thanks  to  the  forestry  team  for  a  very  efficient  response.
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